Dear  [Educators],
According to our online records, you have recently downloaded our Get Into It curriculum. Thank you so much for your interest in this resource and for taking this first step towards enabling all students to be leaders in your school and community.
As your local Special Olympics state program, we wanted to reach out and offer our assistance and support as you implement this curriculum in your classroom. There are many ways we can support each other, but here are three to get you started.
1). We can send you information about our local Program. This may be a brochure, or details about our numbers of athletes, partners, coaches and volunteers.
2). We can schedule for an athlete to come speak to your class. This is an exciting part of the lessons for many students where the topic really comes to life. They can have the opportunity to ask questions and interact with one of our local athletes who can talk to them more about Special Olympics.
3). We can send you a calendar of our events. We would love to provide your class with an opportunity to see Special Olympics athletes in action. We invite your class to come as volunteers, or even just as Fans in the Stands.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact me to let me know if you’d be interested in receiving any of these resources. Again, this is just a start and we would love to talk further about how else we can be involved. If you have any questions more specific to the curriculum and/or its resources, you can contact getintoit@specialolympics.org. 
Looking forward to working with you,
[PROGRAM NAME & CONTACT INFO]
